Michael Young Fine Art
13821 Donahoo Rd.
Kansas City, Kansas 66109

Dear Capitol Mural Committee Feb. 12 2016

Back in 1966 our 8" grade class from T.eavenworth had the thrilling
opportunity to visit our State Capitol. I could have never dreamed then I
would have a chance to paint a Historic mural for its walls. In 1973 I applied
for the upper rotunda but as a 21 year old T wasn’t ready for the challenge. In
2012 while listening to the radio I heard of plans for the Brown vs. the Board
of Education project, Immediately I became excited and knew it was my time
to pursue this incredible opportunity.

I have made the suggested revisions and I hope you’ll find them satisfactory.
If selected I plan to make a plaster model and use live models to give me the
information needed to create the rendering and dimension necessary. I'd like
to make this the most outstanding work I’ve ever created. I hope you’ll like
my ideas appreciate my efforts.

Thank You!

Sincerely
NHchael

Capitol Preservation Committee
Date: il-2% (6
Attachment: S

Page 1 Michael Young, Brown v. Board of Education -

1~



